
ITEM 8 - Action
December 16, 2009

Approval of Funding and Transmittal Letter for TPB's 2010
Membership in the Association of Metropolitan Planning

Organizations

Staff
Recommendation: Approve funding from the FY 2010 UPWP

along with an associated transmittal letter for
the TPB's 2010 membership in AMPO.

Issues: None
 

Background: The Association of Metropolitan Planning
Organizations (AMPO) is a national
organization that represents and provides
assistance to metropolitan planning
organizations like the TPB throughout the
United States.  Mr. Mendelson has served as
President of AMPO for 2009. 










